
  

 
Lovern’s Letters 

Third Grade  
Roberts Elementary School  

 

March 11, 2022 
 
This is for the week that we return from Spring Break.   Have a wonderful 
break!!!! 
 
 
 
Spelling Words 
 
No Test this Week! 
 
 
Topics this Week 
 
Language Arts- FSA Review                                                           A.R. Goal for the Week 

Math- Time, Length, Liquid Volume & Mass                                              Take 1 Quiz 

Science- Plants & The Environment                                                          Average- 85% 
                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
Important Dates to Remember  
March 14-18-  Spring Break 
March 19- Teacher Planning Day (No School) 
March 25-  Valor Day (wear red) 
March 30- Report Cards available on FOCUS 
April 1-   Field Day (Rescheduled) 
April 5-6-     FSA Reading 
April 15- Spring Holiday (No School) 
April 21- Challenger Tennis Tournament Field Trip 
May 10-11-   FSA Math 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

Field Day- Friday, April 1st    Rescheduled  (3rd -5th   9:00-11:00)  (K-2nd   12:15-2:15) 

Our annual Field Day has been rescheduled.   Please make sure that your child has a water bottle 
and wears cool comfortable clothing including their class shirt and tennis shoes that day.   I would 
also recommend putting sunscreen on before school.  Students will need a lunch that day! 

 

 

 

FSA    Reading (April 5-6)    Math (May 10-11) 

Our state testing is quickly approaching.   Please add these dates to your calendar and try to avoid 
scheduling any appointments or days off on those days.   There will be make-up days for students in 
case of illness, but I have found that students do their best when they are testing with their 
classmates in a familiar classroom.   3rd grade is lucky that our testing is spread out so that we have a 
month between our reading and math exam.    

 

 

Challenger Tennis Tournament Field Trip- April 21 

3rd grade will be going on a field trip!   We are invited to by the USTA to attend a match and learn 
some basic tennis skills.  This is an annual event that 3rd grade has participated in yearly (pre-
COVID).   We are excited to get to attend again this year.  The USTA pays all costs so there will be 
no cost for students.   Look for a permission slip with more information to come home after the break. 


